
 

         

         

         

         

         

        

Award Notification: Vended Meal Services 

 

February 7, 2025 

 
Mike Giouzelis 
General Manager 
The LunchMaster 
3162 Baumberg Avenue 
Hayward, CA 94545 

Dear Mr. Giouzelis, 

We are pleased to inform you that The LunchMaster has been selected as the awarded vendor for the 
Larkspur-Corte Madera School District's vended meal services contract for the 2025-2026 school year. After a 
thorough evaluation of all received bids, The LunchMaster was determined to best meet the district’s needs in 
terms of cost-effectiveness, compliance, and overall service offerings. 

The district looks forward to partnering with The LunchMaster to provide high-quality meals to our students. 
Our next steps will include finalizing the contract and coordinating implementation details. Please expect 
further communication regarding the formal contract agreement and onboarding process. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. We appreciate 
your commitment to serving our students and look forward to a successful collaboration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Megan Atkins 

Chief Business Official 
Larkspur-Corte Madera School District 
230 Doherty Drive, Larkspur, CA 94939 
310.200.9126 
#WEareLCMSD 
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Board of Trustees:  Beth Blair, Ava Fruin, Natalie 
Medved, Amir Movafaghi, Eric Schmautz,  
Superintendent:  Brett Geithman, Ed.D. 
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